Scotlish St. Andrew Society of Greater St. Louis

November Bulletin 1976.

At the beginning of our October Bulletin I said how glad I was at the turnout at our September Pot Luck Dinner meeting, this one I will start with how unhappy I was with the numbers who attended our St.Andrews Dance. It was, according to everyone there, a marvellous night. The dinner, the program, the band, everything was just great, excepting that is was a financial disaster. We had a guaranteed number of 250 and managed less than 150, and lost over \$600. However despite that it was an extremely happy evening and we will look forward to a big turnout at our Robert Burns Dinner Dance on February 5th 1977 at the Marriott Hotel.

Our next dance meeting will be <u>Friday</u>, Nov 5th at Clayton Federal, <u>Elm and Lockwood</u>, <u>Webster Groves at 8.p.m</u>. The November regular meeting will be at <u>Eden Seminary Library Auditorium on Monday</u>

<u>November 22nd at 7.30 p.m</u>. Please note on your calendar that our Christmas Party will be <u>one week earlier in the month</u>, <u>3rd Monday</u>, <u>Dec 20th more details later</u>, but plan to bring your whole family.

We are still in the process of determining if we can get enough interested people to have Highland Games in 1977. We need a chairperson for 6 of our 15 committees, viz Finance, Athletics, Parade, Food Service, Program Selling, Parking and at least 6 to serve on the Steering Committee. Please call me at 962-9769, even if you have signed an interested sheet previously. We will again participate in the International Xmas tree forest at the Arch. Anyone interested please contact me.